
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 

We are excited to announce that Professor McGinty, a time travelling history professor, will 

be paying us a visit on Tuesday 21st October. He will share all sorts of fascinating artefacts 

and information about our Autumn topic ‘The Victorians’ and prepare us for all of the work we 

will do during the term.   

 

To cover the cost of this important learning experience, we are asking parents to pay a 

voluntary contribution of £3.29.  

 

Please return the slip below to advise that you have made the payment.  

 
 

Many thanks 

The Year 6 Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Professor McGinty – Y6 

 

I will pay £3.29 via Parent Pay  

  

I require a bar code to pay £3.29  

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………………………………… 


